
to Grange Infants School on Monday 18th December 2023 

We have some vey exciting news to share with you – Father Christmas is coming to our school! 
In the spirit of creating magical moments for our children, we have organised a special visit from Father 
Christmas himself. This enchanting event will take place on Monday 18th December during the normal 
school day. 

How to Purchase Tickets: 
• Tickets are priced at £3 per child and every child will receive a gift
• Tickets can only be purchased online via PTA Events

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=72904 
Please purchase your child a ticket by 10pm on Friday 15th December

• You don’t need to print your child’s ticket; we will have a list of everyone who has a ticket.

What if I have purchased a ticket and my child is absent on the day? 
Please let us know by email to fogschools@outlook.com so we can leave your child’s gift at the school 
office for you to collect another day. 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to sharing this magical event with your 
wonderful children. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Best wishes 

FOGS Infants Team 

Frequently Asked Questions 
Am I able to donate extra tickets so that other children don’t miss out? 
Several of our lovely parents asked this last year and your contributions are gratefully received. If you wish 
to make a donation, please purchase a separate ticket and use the name “Christmas Gift” and choose any 
class when you check out.  

Do I need to let the school know if I do not want my child to visit Father Christmas? 
Our aim is to allow every child to meet Father Christmas, however if you would prefer your 
child(ren) not to take part in this event you must let the school office, or ourselves know  
before the 18 December. This will mean that your child will not meet Father Christmas. 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofgrangeschools/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=72904

